
Pool Conduct Standards for Residents 

Dear Residents, 

We would like to remind everyone of the important Pool Conduct Standards that must be 

adhered to for the safety and enjoyment of all residents. Please take a moment to review the 

guidelines outlined below: 

Pool Conduct Standards 

• All residents and guests must sign in at the pool area. 

• No diving or rough play is allowed in the pool. 

• Glass containers are prohibited in the pool area. 

• Swimwear must be appropriate for public use. 

• Please keep noise levels to a minimum to respect others' enjoyment. 

• Cleaning up after yourself is mandatory. 

• Children under the age of 12 must be supervised by an adult. 

We appreciate your cooperation in following these standards to maintain a safe and enjoyable 

environment for all residents. Failure to comply with these standards may result in access 

restrictions to the pool area. 

Thank you for your attention and adherence. 

Sincerely, 

Management Team 


